TOWN OF JEFFERSON
MAY 2024 TOWN BOARD MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of Jefferson was called to order at 6:05 p.m. on May 14, 2024, at the Juda
Community Center. In attendance were Doug Mayer, Kurt Jordan, Rick Nusbaum, Amy McCullough, and Joe Jones.

Doug verified notices had been posted at the Juda Post Office, the Juda Community Center, and at the Recycling Garage.
A notice was also published on the Town of Jefferson’s website.

There was nothing to report for public input.

The rates for renting the community center were discussed. Rick made a motion to raise the rates to help cover the
rising costs of maintaining the community center. Kurt seconded and the motion carried. Doug will contact a lawyer to
look through and possibly revise the hold harmless agreement that renters are required to sign and return.

The Clerk’s report was reviewed with Rick making a motion to approve. Kurt seconded and the motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed, noting cash on hand as of April 30 at $242,464.02. Rick made a motion and Kurt
seconded to accept the report. Motion carried.

There was nothing to report for the planning commission.
For road maintenance, Joe has been shouldering and patching roads. Robert Aneskavich received two driveway permits.

The bills were circulated through board members. Rick made a motion and Kurt seconded to approve payment of bills.
Motion carried.

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Kurt and a second by Rick. Motion carried.

Doug Mayer - Chairman Amy McCullough — Clerk/Treasurer



